
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 
Early Childhood Family Education and StormHawks Preschool have an Advisory Council and we’re 

looking for new members to join us! We meet the second Wednesday of every month (September 

through April) from 6:00 – 7:30 p.m. in Room 128 in the ECFE wing of the Family Learning Center 

(FLC) at 110600 Village Road in Chaska. Children are always welcome to be at the meeting if 

childcare is unavailable. There are no required time commitments for members of our group – you 

can put in as much or as little time as your life allows. 

 
The Role of our Early Childhood Advisory Council is: 

 

1.   To represent the views of the community 
 

2.   To bring suggestions for planning programming and utilizing resources 
 

3.   To be aware of the concerns and challenges in the community 
 

4.   To be interested and involved in Early Childhood issues 
 

5.   To assist in program evaluation 
 

6.   To be an advocate for Early Childhood Education among neighbors, friends, community 

members and decision makers 

7.   To help foster and encourage cooperation with other programs and agencies 
 

8.   To form a communication link between the school district and the community 
 

9.   To form a link between Early Childhood and Elementary School in E. Carver Co. Schools 
 

 

We invite anyone who is interested to come to our meetings and see if the council would be a good 

fit for you! It is an excellent opportunity to become more involved and be a part of our Early 

Childhood programs. 

 

Thank You, 
 

Early Childhood Advisory Council  


